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Dears boaters,
Since January 1, 2022, the Municipality has taken over the management of the Port-Grimaud marina
under direct management, following the termination of the concessions approved by the Municipal

Council on September 28, 2021.

This change of manager was made with respect for the continuity of the public service, thanks to the
professionalism of the Port employees who have since been integrated into the staff of the city.

Since January 15, 2022, Mr. Peter MURRAY-KERR has been appointed Director of the Port and is
committed by your side to orchestrate this jewel that is Port-Grimaud.

For its part, the Municipal Council met on Monday, January 17, 2022 to approve the terms of the new
mooring contracts - annual and winter - which will be submitted for your signature.

For all practical purposes, you can find a copy of these contracts on the website of the City of Grimaud:
mairie-grimaud.fr (only in French).

These rates were discussed during the meeting of the Port Council on December 8, 2021 and approved
by elected officials during the Municipal Council on January 17, 2022.

These rates are available on the City's website and displayed at the Port Authority.
I am very happy that the first feedback from the field and from you is very positive.

Please accept, Ladies and Gentlemen, my most cordial greetings.




